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In December I took part in a fantastic Erasmus project and I went for one week 

with four other students and three teachers to Athens. We met people from six 

other European countries and it was beautiful to see the comparison between 

the different cultures. In particular, I loved meeting teenagers who live in another 

part of Europe and discovering that we have a lot of hobbies and habits in 

common. Of course there were also a lot of differences and sometimes it was 

difficult to meet half way because we did not have the same desires and not 

everybody was used to being on time. Anyway, it was such a great experience 

and it was a wonderful opportunity to visit a beautiful city, meet new friends and 

have fun together. I recommend travelling whenever you can because it's so 

amazing and interesting!  

Anna, 4A. 
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